
 
 

 

 

 

To: Planning Commission 

Date: Jan. 3, 2023 

From: Rochelle Anderholm-Parsch, Parks and Recreation Director  

Subject: State Street Homes 

Attachments: None  

 

I am sending this communication on behalf of the Parks and Recreation Department  

City staff has reviewed the State Street Home application dated 12/29/22 and recommend a 

fee-in-lieu of parkland for the proposed development.    

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

 

Staff Contact:  

Rochelle Anderholm-Parsch 

Parks and Recreation Director 

503-489-2157 

randerholmparsch@ci.sandy.or.us 
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